
 
 

 

Call for Symposium Proposals 
2017 ACS Fall National Meeting 

August 20-24, Washington, DC 
 

September 8, 2016 

 

Dear Colleagues, 

 

Happy Back-to-School! As many of you know, Dion Dionysiou accepted the role of 

Chair-elect for the Division of Environmental Chemistry, and I have assumed the role of 

Fall National Meeting Program Chair. While these are large shoes to fill, I know that with 

your support ENVR will continue to have some of the most vibrant programming in the 

American Chemical Society. 

 

With that, the call for Symposium Proposals for the Fall 2017 ACS Meeting is now open, 

through October 31, 2016. Proposals for symposia that highlight research in all areas of 

Environmental Chemistry and Engineering are most welcome, especially those of 

interdisciplinary approaches to solving environmental issues. Symposia that align with 

the national meeting theme (Chemistry’s Impact on the Global Economy) are highly 

encouraged.  

 

To insure that we have all the information necessary to build a strong meeting agenda, 

please submit your proposal using the online form at: 

https://bostonu.qualtrics.com/SE/?SID=SV_6EyY8lWu3xmPyqF 

or by returning the Symposium Proposal word document on the website to me no later 

than October 31, 2016 so it can be announced in C&EN News.  

 

I will contact organizers to confirm acceptance and/or amend proposals by November 18.  

 

Thank you in advance for your continued support of ACS ENVR. If you have any 

questions, I can be reached at jilliang@bu.edu and (617) 353 3883. For questions 

concerning upcoming Spring National Meetings, please contact Sherine Obare at 

sherine.obare@wmich.edu. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Jillian Goldfarb 
ACS ENVR Fall Meeting Program Chair 

Research Assistant Professor  

Materials Science & Engineering, Mechanical Engineering 

Boston University 


